
From: Jessica Light [mailto:JLight@meridianlawyers.com.au]  

Sent: Thursday, 12 May 2016 3:07 PM 
To: Chambers - Ross J 

Cc: Estha van der Linden; Jacki Baulch; Leigh Svendsen; Katie Biddlestone; Sharlene Wellard; Kate 
Thomson; Chris Macheras 

Subject: AM2014/209 - 4 Yearly Review of the Pharmacy Industry Award 2010 

 
Dear Associate, 
 
Re: AM2014/209 - 4 Yearly Review of the Pharmacy Industry Award 2010 
 
We refer to the above matter in which we act for the Pharmacy Guild of Australia (the Guild).  In 
accordance with the Directions of his Honour Justice Ross issued 27 April 2016, parties are directed 
to file written submissions on the revised plain language draft of the Pharmacy Industry Award 2010 
and any substantive claims being pursued to the Award. 
 
The Guild has a meeting of its National Council on Thursday 19 May 2015 at which time, inter alia, 
the plain language draft and substantive changes to the Award will be discussed.  As such, we 
respectfully request an extension of time for the filing of the Guild's submissions until 20 April 2016 
to allow an opportunity to seek instructions following this meeting. 
 
The relevant parties have been carbon copied into our correspondence. 
 
Please don’t hesitate to contact the undersigned should you have any questions or concerns. 
 
Regards,  
 
Jessica Light | Solicitor 
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